
PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR 

A. E. MORGAN

McGill university 

Montreal

2àst October 1936

dear Dr. Fox,

Thank you for your letter of the 19th 

October. It la most kind of you to suggest that we 

should be your guests on the occasion of the game at 

London next month. Unfortunately I am already booked 

for that weekend and shall have to postpone the pleasure 

of a visit to your University until some later opportunity.

It was a great pleasure to eee you here 

last week. I am only sorry that you had such Inclement

weather.

Yours sincerely,

The President,
University of -'estera Ontario, 
London, Ontario.


